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Technical Instructions for Speakers of the 19th Annual Meeting of
Polish Social Psychological Society

Please bring your presentation on a portable USB drive. You can upload your
presentation to the desktop computer in the assigned room either before the
conference starts (the rooms will be open in the morning) or during breaks. Please
use only the desktop computers provided in the rooms and do not reconfigure the
projector connections to your laptop. Conference support staff will be available on
each floor to assist with any technical issues.

Posters can be displayed on wall panels in rooms 303, 304, and 305 (3rd floor)
starting Thursday morning. Please hang your poster according to the numbers
assigned in the conference program. The numbers will also be marked on the wall
panels. Pins for attaching the posters will be provided. While the recommended
poster size is BIl, posters in Al format will also fit, as the panels are spaced
appropriately.



